
Dates for this year 

1st March – World Book Day 

9th – 14th March – SCHOOL BOOK FAYRE IN THE 

EDUCATION CENTRE - HELP NEEDED PLEASE 

16th March – Marine Champions trip to Wembury Beach 

28th March – Year 6 trip to Plymouth University to see 

Twelfth Night 

29th March – Year 6 trip to Truro Cathedral for the Chrism 

Mass. 

29th March – END OF SPRING TERM 

16th April – SUMMER TERM BEGINS 

27th April – PTA FAMILY QUIZ EVENING 6 – 7pm 

25th May – SCHOOL CLOSED FOR INSET 

28TH MAY – 1ST JUNE – HALF TERM 

4TH June – BACK TO SCHOOL 

7th June – KS2 TRIP TO THE ROYAL CORNWALL SHOW 

9 – 13TH July – HEATREE RESIDENTIAL, YEAR 5 

19TH July – LEAVERS SERVICE AND EUCHARIST FOR YEAR 6 

AT ST STEPHEN’S CHURCH. 1.45pm start 

Year 6 BBQ from 4pm – 5.30pm 

20TH July – BREAK UP FOR SUMMER 
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What are we up to next week? 

Reception will be hunting for the Bad Tempered Ladybird and learning about time. 

Year 1 will be designing their own pirate ships. 

Year 2 will be looking at different types of Tudor ships and making their own model. 

Year 3 will be focusing on the River Nile and also creating Monet-style acrylic paintings. 

Year 4 will be discovering the ancient legend of ‘Beowulf’ and perfecting their hockey skills. 

Year 5 will be seeing if school life was any different in Ancient Greek times. 

Year 6 will be designing chocolate bars targeted at a specific market! 

 

World Book Day – 1st March 

To celebrate World Book Day we are 

inviting the children to come to 

school dressed as their favourite 

book character and bring the book 

they feature in to school with them. 

Some children do not like dressing up 

but we would love it if they could 

bring a favourite book to school. 

Please remember this is not a 

competition and is meant to be fun 

for the children and parents! During 

the day the children will be looking at 

different authors and  

enjoy spending the  

day exploring their  

favourite books.  

The children will also  

bring home a £1  

book voucher which  

can be spent at the forthcoming  

book fayre or at any bookshop. 

 

PARENTPAY 

We are really pleased that so many of you 

appreciate the new PARENTPAY facility which will 

enable us to be a cashless school.  

This facility will be rolled out to the children in 

Reception, Year 1 and 2 as soon as we have a trip 

planned. Please, also note, that all school meals 

must be paid for in full by the end of the week and 

that you can put money onto your account which 

means you are in credit! As the system beds in we 

will give you further updates. 

 

 



 

 

Year one have been learning how to mix colours and finger paint 

– the results were beautiful. They have also been working hard in 

RE and created a stunning display about Creation. 

 

It was lovely to see so many of the children in their uniforms on Thursday. Here they all are 

spending some time ‘thinking’ together. They looked very smart. 

 

 

Thank you to the Caterlink team 

for providing the taster session 

at the Parent Consultation Day. 

The feedback from parents and 

children was really positive.        

                                    Everything  

                                    was really 

                                    tasty and  

                                    looked so 

                                    appetising. 

                                                                           


